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Little Wilbraham Parish Council 

Chairman: 

Miss P Addecott 

8 Delamere Close 

Six Mile Bottom 

Newmarket CB8 0XF 

Telephone: 01638 570372 

Clerk: 

Mrs D Bramwell 

83 High Street 

Little Wilbraham 

Cambridge CB21 5JY 

Telephone: 01223 812426 

E-Mail:bramwell@globalnet.co.uk

 

The following Meetings have been called for the Little 

Wilbraham Parish Council to be held at St John’s Church, 

Little Wilbraham from 7.30pm on Wednesday 7 May 2014 
 

 

MEETING 2014/02A :  ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

The minutes of the Meeting held on the 1 May 2013 have been circulated, and spare 

copies will be available at the Meeting.   Please contact the clerk if you need a copy of the 

minutes in advance of the Meeting. 
 

AGENDA 

1: To approve Minutes of the previous Annual Parish Meeting held on the 1 May 2013 

 

2:  Open Forum: 

2.1  Six Mile Bottom Estates 

Rob Hopwood, Bidwells gave a presentation on: 

Future housing in Six Mile Bottom on SMB Estates land 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2.2  Memorial Hall, Great Wilbraham 

Charles Raikes, Chairman of Memorial Hall Trustees Report was circulated prior to the 

Meeting. 
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3: Reports: 

3.1       Chairman’s report 

Prue Addecott’s Report was circulated prior to the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

3.2       District Councillor’s report 

Cllr Robert Turner’s Report was circulated prior to the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.3       County Councillor’s report 

Cllr John Williams Report was circulated prior to the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.4       Police Liaison report 

PCSO John Coppard’s Report was circulated prior to the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3.5       Great Wilbraham Primary School report 

Kate Coates, Headteacher of GW Primary School, Report was circulated prior to the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

3.6       Johnson Bede & Lane Charitable Trust report 

Prue Addecott, Secretary of JBL Charitable Trust, Report was circulated prior to the Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

3.7       Warbler Magazine report 

The Editor’s (John Bramwell, Martin Gienke, John Torode) Report was circulated prior to the 

Meeting. 

 


